From: Kent Karns

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject: Support Alaska WWAMI medical education program

**Date:** Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:30:55 AM

## Dear Committee Finance,

I am appreciative of the health care in our state and the fact that we have an option for our children to go to medical school. My parents, my children and I have all benefited, as patients, from the WWAMI program. Currently my neighbors daughter is participating in her 3rd year of the WWAMI program.

Please do not dismantle a program that works. Please ensure funding for the WWAMI program continues.

Sincerely,

Kent Karns 1229 Saint Anton Dr Fairbanks, AK 99712